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As an oregon voter I STRONGLY OPPOSE THIS AND ALL MEASURES TO 

REDUCE ACCESS TO VOTING AND MAIL BALLOTS. Oregon’s mail-in ballots have 

a strong positive correction on voter participation and without we are robbing major 

groups their access to democracy. Now is not the time to reduce access to one’s 

vote, we need more ballot and poll access not less!! 


